
The Parish of St. Oscar Romero 
   St. Peter in Chains, St. John Vianney and The Priory 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                         
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

We pray for the sick of the parish family. 
  Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Joanne Sullivan, Joanna 

Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  
The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, Sheila Foulds, 

Irene Birds. 
Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches.           

Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

The Parish 200 Club! 
 

St. Peter’s. 
      £50 No 168 Dolores Allen 
        £25 No 39 John Cowling  
 

The Priory. 
£50 No 87 Colleen Mulcahy 

£25 No 25 Barbara Hubbesty. 
 

Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: including Christmas 

collection. 
£ 2,209.52 

 
  
 

    

This week’s Mass Timetable 
 

Monday:  New Year’s Day  
Holy Mass 12 noon 

          at St Peters Church 
Tuesday:  St Peter’s Church           

10 am                              
Wednesday:  The Priory           

10am                                  
Thursday: No Mass 

Friday:  St Peter’s Church 
10am 

Saturday: St Peter’s Church 
6pm Vigil 

      Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 
The Priory at 10:30am 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417. Registered Charity No:250037 31st Dec 23 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on the 
first Saturday of each month at       
11-15am until 11-45 am. The next 
one being 6th January.  

 

  

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

Christmas Mass Offerings. 

Henry Hoole, Winifred Hoole, 
Bernadette Turner, Racheal Hayhurst, 
Maurice Ashcroft, Margret Ashcroft, 
Brenda Ashcroft, Jim Callaghan, Thomas 
Parkinson, Matthew Hannon, Anna Jane 
Marshal, John Harris (S) Littler, Gee 
Families, Joan Beswick, Frank Kilroy, 
Gordon Taylor, Vincent Gillet, (RIP) 
Pollard, Grevett, Hilton Families, Steven 
Marsden(LD)x2 Teresa Henry(S) 
Christine Taylor(RIP) Taylor Family, 
David James Clarkson (RIP) Norman 
Jackson(RIP)x2 Mary & James 
Winward(RIP) Agnes Dewhurst(RIP) , 
Sheila Horner(RIP), John Turner(RIP)  
Jimmy & Bernard Winward(RIP) Wilfred 
& Anne Winfred O’Neill (RIP) O’Neill 
& Lynch Families(RIP) Eileen &Harry 
Smith (RIP), Bill & Hilda Duxbury 
Special intention, Speedy recovery, Fred 
Hickey(RIP, Jack Marsden(RIP) David 
Corban(RIP) Winifred & John 
Corban(RIP) John Pearson (RIP) 
Catherine Wilkinson (RIP), Alice Smith 
(A) Harry Dunleavy (RIP) Bernadette 
Bateson (A) Jack, Agnes, Michael Noble 
(RIP) Helen & Francis Galezewski, Fr 
Gary sss, Barry Hatch(RIP) Francis & 
John Southworth(RIP) Ann, Ken & Mark 
Braiden (RIP) John, Ida &Edna Thorpe  ( 
RIP) Jack, Annie & Anne 
Thompson(RIP) John Ratcliffe (RIP) 
tommy Mather (RIP) Ken Yates (RIP) 
Keith Jackson (RIP Robert Smith & 
family (RIP) Eric Tattersall & family 
(RIP) Jose Grau (RIP) Fredrick, 
Elizabeth & Peter Kennedy, Sharp 
Family (RIP) Hilda Balshaw (LD)Ben 
Beetson (RIP) Anne Dolphin (RIP) 
William Dolphin (RIP) Jennifer McKay 
(LD) Kevin Noble (RIP Teresa Henry (S) 
Maureen Walsh, Joseph & Maureen 
Walsh, Bill Duxbury (A) Pearce & 
Jepson (RIP)  

 

200 /300 Club                                                                                                 

At the beginning of January it has been decided to bring the two clubs 
together and to rename it as the 400 club, if you are a member of the St John 
Vianney’s /St Peters club your numbers will stay the same,  if you are a 
member of the Priory club your number will start with 300 or 400 i.e., 
number 1 will become 301 and so on, number 101 will become 401 and so 
on .  

The prizes will be weekly £50 and £25. Many people pay for the year, and 
this is still available, the cost is £1 a week. We will not be providing 
envelopes so if you can put your money in an envelope with your number on 
when paying.  

We will put a list of names and numbers at the back of the churches for the 
first week in January, you will see from the list that we have numbers not 
taken if you wish to join, please let Cath Mitchel or Carmel Dixon know.  
We need more members. Just £1 a week helping to support the church. 

 

 

New Year 2024. 

Wishing you all a happy, healthy 
and Blessed New Year. 

May God Stay with you on your 
journey. 



  


